
 
Headteacher: Mrs S Phillips, MA ED (Open) 

Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, Berkshire, RG6 7LR 
Tel: (0118) 9261449 Fax: (0118) 9266351 

Email: secretary@loddon.wokingham.sch.uk 

Class Teacher – September 2025  

initially for KS1 

 Main scale – ECTs are welcome to apply 

Main Pay Scale 1 - £31,650 
(2-year fixed term contract, 01/09/2025 – 31/08/2027, with option 

to become permanent depending on future school needs.) 
As a Values Based school we are seeking like-minded individuals who care 
about personal well-being for both children and adults; whilst also having 
the determination and ambition to achieve the best quality outcomes for 

all our pupils.  

 

Are you? An enthusiastic and reflective practitioner. 

Do you? Have high expectations and success in securing high standards 
of achievement and behaviour. 

Are you? Able to inspire children to develop a life long love of learning 
whilst ‘working together to realise the potential in everyone’. 

Will you? Contribute to the whole school offer for our children, including 
for example residentials and school events. 

Do you? Have ambition to continue developing professionally and the 
desire to improve your practice over time. 

If so we invite your application. 

Application forms and a job description/person specification can be 
requested from secretary@loddon.wokingham.sch.uk and are available on 

our school website. 

 
Closing date: Tuesday 6th May 2025 12pm 

Interviews: At a mutually agreed time the week of the 12th May 2025 

 

http://loddonprimary.myeduwebsite.com/en/
mailto:secretary@loddon.wokingham.sch.uk
http://loddonprimary.myeduwebsite.com/en/�


The school is committed to safer recruitment practice and pre-employment checks will be 
undertaken before any appointment is confirmed. This post is subject to an Enhanced 

Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) check. 


	Class Teacher – September 2025
	initially for KS1
	Main scale – ECTs are welcome to apply
	Main Pay Scale 1 - £31,650
	(2-year fixed term contract, 01/09/2025 – 31/08/2027, with option to become permanent depending on future school needs.)

